
 

 

After more than 45 years of providing dental care to this wonderful community, the time has 
come for me to step into retirement. It has been an incredible journey, and I want to express my 
deepest gratitude to each of you for entrusting me with your dental health over the years. Your 
trust and loyalty have made my career deeply fulfilling, and I will forever cherish the time I have 
spent with all of you and the relationships we have built over the years. 

I am pleased to introduce you to Dr. Farr.  He is a Bountiful native with deep roots in this 
community, making him uniquely connected to the area. He brings over ten years of experience 
in the field of dentistry and is a highly skilled, compassionate, and dedicated professional.  

It has been an honor to serve you, and I am excited for you to continue your dental care journey 
with Dr. Farr. Please feel free to reach out to the office with any questions or concerns you may 
have about this transition. The team and I will be here to ensure a smooth transition and support 
you in any way we can. 

Thank you again for your trust and friendship throughout the years. I wish you all continued 
health and happiness. 

Warmest regards, 

 

Brian Drake, DMD 

Town Dental 
533 W. 2600 Ste #225 
Bountiful, UT 84010 
801.292.7500 
www.towndental.com 

 

 

 


